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March 25, 2014

Sheriff Michael L. Chapman
Loudoun County Sheriff's Office
803 Sycolin Road, SE
Leesburg, VA 20175

Dear Sheriff Chapman:

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my gratitude to Detective John Russ for his
assistance on February 4, 2014 and March 4, 2014. Detective Russ was contacted by Detective
John Mocello from this department to assist with a polygraph exam in reference to a grand
larceny case. Detective Russ’ professionalism and participation was vital to furthering the
investigation.

Please pass along my appreciation to Detective Russ for his valuable contribution to this
important investigation.

Sincerely,

seph R. Price
Chief of Police

Leadership = Pride = Dedication




/ Compliment Form

This form is used to file a compliment regarding a deputy's or other employee's conduct or the
level of service provided by the Sheriff's Office.

Your Information

Firsi Hv'ne: Last Name:

Address:

- T T
City:
o

Home Phone:

Incident Information

Zip:

Please enter the deputy(s) / empioyee(s) names:

Yesterday (3/26) I noticed an officer had pulled someone over in front of my house on
Black Branch Pkwy around 5:20pm in the Green Mill Preserve Neighborhood. I did not
have the opportunity to speak to the officer but I wanted to thank him or her for taking
the time to patrol our neighborhood. I believe it is likely the officer was monitoring
speed and pulled the car over for this reason. We routinely have people who speed past
my house going well over the posted 25ph speed limit. As a mother to a 4 year old, I am
very much concerned about this and I can not voice enough how much I appreciate the
time your department takes to help "remind" my neighbors/cut through drivers that the
posted speed is 25 mph.

Incident Location:* Date of Incident: Time of Incident:
3/26/2014 5:20 pm

Explain the circumstances on why you are paying this compliment:*

People continually speed past my house at well above the posted speed limit. I want the
department to know that their attention to our neighborhood is very much appreciated,
Thank you very much!



Chris, great job and nice compliment. I will cc the Sheriff.

Sent from my iPhone

Ref ELS efforts

Lt. Chris Hines

urt and Forest Ridge Road, Sterling, VA

Hello Christopher Hines,

| wanted to thank you for all of your efforts in helping to reduce the excessive speeding on Forest Ridge
Road. My family and | truly appreciate it especially our four year old who likes to play out in front of our
home. '

We had three of your officers respond to our home for an alarm while we were not home. Each of your
officers were extremely polite, professional and courteous. | know you must be very proud of your
officers and we are too. It feels good to live in this county and know that we have you and your agency
looking out for our safety.

Thanks,



